
GET Committee 

From: 	 John and Christel Blumer-Buell <blubu@hawaii.rr.com > 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, January 22, 2019 9:16 AM 

To: 	 GET Committee 

Cc: 	 Kelly King; Keani N. Rawlins; Tasha A. Kama; Riki Hokama; Alice L. Lee; Mike J. 

Molina; Tamara A. Paltin; Shane M. Sinenci; Yukilei Sugimura; Teresa Allred; Moke 

Bergau; John Blumer-Buell; Ellen Kahookele; Jean Mary Kahookele; Sharon 

Kahookele; Terry Kristiansen; JEFFREY C PAISNER; Irene Pavao 

Subject: 	 PUBLIC TESTIMONY FOR 1-23-2019. LETTER AND THREE EXHIBITS. PLEASE 

CONFIRM RECEIPT. MAHALO! 

Attachments: 	 Concil Governance Committee Testimont 1-23-2019 .pdf; 2019 County Council 

Regarding Nahiku .pdf; Nahiku-State Land Board.pdf; Council IEM Committee 

12-29-201 8.pdf 



TERESA ALLRED, MOKE BERGAU, 

JOHN BLUMER-BUELL, ELLEN KAHOOKELE, JAMES KAHOOKELE III, 

JEANMARY KAHOOKELE, SHARON KAHOOKELE, TERRY KRISTIANSEN, MAX 

MATTSON, JEFFREY PAISNER and IRENE PAVAO 

Contact <blubu@hawaii.rr.com> <greentoes@alohaservices.net> <iphana@yahoo.com> or 
telephone John @ 248-8972 or Terry @. 248-7600 

January 23, 2019, Public Testimony. 

Maui County Council Governance, Ethics, and Transparency Committee, Michael 
J. Molina, Chair. 
200 South High Street, Wailuku, Maui, Hawai'i. 96793 
Sent Via Email GET.Committee( mauicounty.us  
With Phone Request for Confirmation of Receipt. 270-7838. 
Please Print and Distribute for Meeting. 

Subject: Public Testimony for January 23, 2019, Governance, 
Ethics, and Transparency Committee Meeting. "Appointment and Removal of 
Administrative Heads of Departments". 

Aloha Chair Molina and Committee Members, 

* Managing Director, GET-1(1). We support the appointment of Sananda K. 
Baz as Managing Director of Maui County. Sandy has always demonstrated 
ethical, transparent and civil behavior in our nearly ten years of conflicts with 
the Arakawa Administration regarding the Arakawa proposed Nahiku 
Community Center. 

* Director of Parks and Recreation, GET-1(11). We have no recommendation 
regarding the appointment of Karla H. Peters as Director of Parks and 
Recreation. However, we ask your committee to be certain the candidate is fully 
informed regarding Hawaii Revised Statute Chapter 343. It needs to be fully 
understood former Parks and Recreation Director Correa signed a fraudulent 
"Declaration of Exemption" regarding the proposed Nahiku Community Center. 


